HB 1139 -- HOME SCHOOL EDUCATION
SPONSOR: Baker
This bill changes the laws regarding home school education.

The bill prohibits the local prosecuting attorney from reviewing
home school records without reasonable suspicion of a violation of
law. A public school must keep confidential any individually
identifiable information about children receiving home school
education and parents of such children. The bill also repeals
provisions regarding parents providing notice that their children
will attend home school.

This bill is similar to HB 2467 (2018).



